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Mr. Lewis Nelson, Jr., Ph.D. 
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Dear Lewis: 
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The Lindstrom Peak-Buck Creek land trade issue was one of the 
most difficult, evenly-balanced issues to come before the Land 
Board in many years. After listening to all of the concerned 
parties, the Board ultimately was persuaded that the objections 
raised by the residents who live near Lindstrom Peak should be 
heeded. Therefore, the Board recommended the trade not be con­
summated by the Department of Fish and Game. 

I appreciated receiving your views on this important issue. 

JOHN V. EVANS 
GOVERNOR 
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